
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Attention 12th Graders 

Your baby pictures are needed for the 

Senior slide show by March 26th!!!! 

  
 

Please submit your digital copy to 

Haynes.tawana.s@muscogee.k12.ga.us 

or submit a hardcopy to Mrs. Haynes in 

an envelope with your name on it to be 

returned.   

In addition to the baby picture, 

please submit your recent picture 

with the same requirements! (email 

or hardcopy!!!!!! 
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